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All smiles at the scholarship presentation ceremony with children from communities near Jakarta 

Every year, P.T. Isuzu Astra Motor Indonesia (IAMI) presents 

scholarships to support children of Isuzu car drivers as they enter 

school. 

Screening is carried out on the children of Isuzu car drivers and 

mechanics throughout Indonesia, 170 of whom received this 

scholarship in 2016. The presentation ceremony was held on August 

17 at the Indonesia Motor Show arena. 

*This year there were about 400 applications (twice as many as the 

previous year), 170 of whom received the scholarship after a rigorous 

screening. The first 250 applicants were also presented with a gift set 

including a satchel and books. 

 


